


From:                                                       Jeremy VanMeter
Sent:                                                         Tuesday, November 28, 2023 8:35 AM
To: liquorlicensingmailunit@com.state.oh.us
Subject:                                                   Permit TRFL 8003702-0006 - SEXTONS PIZZA LLC
Attachments:                                         Ohio Division of Liquor Control Notice to Legislative Authority Permit TRFL 8003702-0006 - SEXTONS PIZZA LLC - SIGNED.pdf
 
To Whom It May Concern:
 
Please see attached signed notice regarding no requested hearing on Permit TRFL 8003702-0006 - SEXTONS PIZZA LLC for the City of Gahanna.
 
Thank you,
 
JEREMY A. VANMETER

CLERK OF COUNCIL

Council Office 
he/him/his

 
CITY OF GAHANNA
200 S. Hamilton Rd. 
Gahanna, Ohio 43230 
Office: 614-342-4091
jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov 
www.gahanna.gov

     
 

mailto:jeremy.vanmeter@gahanna.gov
http://www.gahanna.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/CityOfGahanna
https://twitter.com/cityofgahanna
https://www.instagram.com/CityofGahanna/
https://www.youtube.com/user/CityofGahanna
https://www.linkedin.com/company/city-of-gahanna
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001tibZbgEGMyRYZcRIF_xGwPd1ioQmiFExVd0KxLctmyWlPvBJtTIU0Zq4hKnbCv_8DqkGeBd9isTu-PKxbZLO0Jnr8bYWmocyOPsBYSIM8pAA5XB6ISHm6UY1sxvHjqw0cOPmHYWOiVybcxKHQx8u38kW0XAhklnS


CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Gahanna. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: LiquorLicensingMailUnit@com.ohio.gov
Sent:                                                         Tuesday, November 28, 2023 8:36 AM
To:                                                            Jeremy VanMeter
Subject:                                                   Automatic reply: Permit TRFL 8003702-0006 - SEXTONS PIZZA LLC
 

 
 
Thank you for contacting the Division of Liquor Control's Licensing Mail Unit Email.  This email confirms receipt of your attached documents.  Staff will get your documents to your file, review it,
and contact you if there are any issues. 
 
Please do NOT send questions to this email, if you have a question send it to fileinquiry@com.ohio.gov.  
 
Regarding the documents you sent us, please make sure on the submitted document or in your email you included either your permit # or the name of your business and the address of where
it will operate as it appears on your application. If this information is not included, it could delay processing of your submission of information until we locate the correct file and/or have to
reach back out to you. If you forgot to include that information, please notify us.
 
Thank you for your patience, 
 
Division of Liquor Control Licensing Section 
 
*******************************************************************************************
The information transmitted is intended solely for the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or
other use of or taking action in reliance upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender and
delete the material from any computer. 
*******************************************************************************************
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